

Washington Movers Conference

P.O. Box 98767 Lakewood, WA 98496 Tel: (253) 328-5641 Cell: (206) 499-9216 e-mail: jim@wmcmovers.com

COMMISSIO

Records Management 03/27/18 15:13

James R. Tutton, Jr. Executive Director

March 27, 2018

Mr. Steve King Executive Director/Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. King:

Reference is made to WUTC Docket TV-180183, Petition for an exemption from WAC 480-15-480(1)(b), annual reports and regulatory fees, to allow e-mailing annual report forms to each household goods permit holder, filed March 1, 2018.

The Washington Movers Conference supports the petition mentioned above that will allow the Commission to e-mail HHG Annual Report forms and instructions to each regulated household goods permit holder at its address of record and receive via e-mail completed HHG Annual Reports from regulated household goods permit holders.

The requested change will save postal expense for the WUTC and regulated household goods permit holders and provide a clear record by date of receipt of completed reports by the Commission.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

James R. Tutton, Jr.

Executive Director